





#1

Week Commencing: 12.9.22

It has certainly been a memorable week.

A warm welcome back to all our staff, families and carers within the Oak View School Community and a very large hello to those of you who are joining our school for the first time this year. It has been wonderful to have the school filled with noise and activity—just as it should be. All pupils are settling in remarkably well and we are excited about the upcoming year.

Yesterday will be a day marked in history and we join the nation in the mourning of our Queen. We know that this event will dominate social media, the television and the radio over the next 10 days and we will support our pupil's understanding of events as best as we can, including creating a memory table in reception with objects that the pupils can interact with.

Currently we have no information on the expectations on schools for the day of the funeral, we are awaiting guidance from the Department for Education. We have decided to go ahead with our Roald Dahl day next week as we feel it is in the best interests of our pupils to continue with the day that many of our pupils are looking forward to. Today we held a minute of quiet. I wish you all a great week ahead.

Tina Kearney, Head Teacher

Upcoming dates;

13.9.22 Roald Dahl Day Fancy dress encouraged! A day of activities connected to the wonderful stories of this much loved author.

21.9.22 World Thank You Day.

22.9.22 Shelley's Walk. In memory of a well loved teacher, staff and pupils are encouraged to wear something purple and will take part in sponsored walk to raise money for a local hospice. More details to follow.

26.9.22 Jeans for Genes Day Wear denim, bring in £1 for this charity

Arbour

Arbour is the new payment system for the school. You need to download the app from the Appstore. If you click on 'forgotten password' it will resend you a password to your email address and then you are able to set up the system. Once in the app you need to select 'Oak View School'.

Clerk to Governors

Ivy Chimneys School is looking to appoint a new Clerk to their Governing body. Please contact the school if you are interested for more information.

Topics -

Lower school: All about Me

Middle School: Wash and Go

Upper School: How do I get on with other people?

Birthdays coming up JJ (Orange), Molly S (Yellow), Vandika (Pine), Kacie (Pine), Sonny (Willow), Holly (Green)

ENJOY YOUR SPECIAL DAYS!



A new school year means new beginnings, new adventures and new challenges—Denise Witmer









